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Book Swap 

Bonsall Elementary held its annual Book Swap on April 20.  Books were collected by the 

PTA.  Students were able to select at least one book.  Having books in the home help to 

ensure that our students continue to build literacy and become better readers. 

 

Track and Field Day 

Fourth and Fifth grade students participated in Track and Field Day on Wednesday, April 

11.  Students participated in many events, including the Standing and Running Long 

Jump, 220, 440, and 880.  Our Bonsall Bears gave it their best as they competed for the 

opportunity to participate in the Tomlinson Games at Sullivan Middle School.  BES also 

hosted Bonsall West students on April 12 and 13 for their own event.  Fun was had by all! 

 

Fourth Grade Field Trip 

Our fourth grade students  visited the Buena Vista Adobe on April 13.  Students and 

teachers toured an authentic adobe ranch home and museum.  Hands-on activities 

included toy making, branding and leather tooling.  It was a wonderful experience for 

our children. 

 



 

April 24 Story Theater with Jonathon Kruk 

On April 24 BES welcomed Jonathon Kruk to perform for our students.  Mr. Kruk 

enchanted everyone with his tales.  Students were invited on stage to enact the stories as 

Mr. Kruk spoke.  Character building themes were incorporated in order to help children 

make good choices. 

 



 

CAASPP 

Students began state testing on April 16.  This is the opportunity for our students in 

grades 3-5 to demonstrate what they have learned this academic school year.  We are 

proud of all the growth we have witnessed and look forward to seeing our students 

shine. 

 

 

 

 

 


